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Notice is given that the Village of Aurora Planning Board, having declared itself Lead Agency for the coordinated State Environmental Quality Review (SEQR) of Application #16-38 from Kathy Almeer, for a demolition at 12 Cherry Ave (Tax Map #182.13-1-20) scheduled for their regular meeting on Wednesday, August 23, 2017 at approximately 7:00 pm in the Firehouse Meeting Room, 456 Main St. The Planning Board will then hold a Joint Public Hearing with the Community Preservation Panel (CPP) and the CPP will have a Special Meeting to consider Application #16-38.  Following the CPP Special Meeting, the Planning Board will conduct a Public Hearing for consideration of a Special Use Permit and Site Plan review.

Posted July 20, 2017
Ann Balloni
Village Clerk


